SUPPLEMENTARY TINFORMATION 5.

Vale of Glamorgan Council
Civic Offices

Holton Road,

Barry,

CF63 4RU

9" October 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

Scrutiny Committee Meeting Wednesday 10" October 2018

I write to you in advance of tomorrow’s meeting regarding the proposed Traveller Accommodation
on Hayeswood Road, Barry.

I'am the land owner of HMS Cambria and the 5-acre site opposite the proposed traveller
accommodation. | am deeply concerned by the location of the proposed Travellers accommodation
as | feel that it will blight the area. Any future investment or proposed development of both the 5-
acre site and HMS Cambria site will be jeopardised by the traveller's accommodation.

The decision to locate the travellers on Hayeswood Road would be detrimental and disruptive to the
whole area. All my future plans for development and investment, including employment
opportunities for the aforementioned sites are on stop awaiting the outcome of this decision.

Regards



